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May 23, 1990 TO: INVESTMENT ADVISERS COMMITTEE NO. 16-90 RE: NASAA COMMITTEE
TO REVIEW COMMENTS ON SERIES 65 EXAM

| have been advised by Michael
Chizmar, Chair of the NASAA Uniform Examinations Committee, that next month his
committee will be reviewing comments on the Series 65 Exam. Some of the comments that
they have already received are that the exam includes double negatives, it is too wordy
and that the scheduled exam time of 90 minutes is not sufficient. Mike mentioned that it
would be helpful for their review if other comments about the exam were brought to his
attention. Please provide me with your comments on the Series 65 Exam by June 6, 1990 so
that | may pass them on to the Uniform Examinations Committee. Amy B. Rosenblum
Assistant General Counsel
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